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Ms Tanja Cvijanovic 
First Assistant Secretary 
Regulatory Reform Division 
Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet 
1 National Circuit  
BARTON ACT 2600 
 
 
Email: helpdesk@obpr.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Ms Cvijanovic 

Delegation of Regulation Impact Statement Certification  

I am writing regarding the Attorney-General’s Department’s (AGD) approach to the approval or 
certification of Regulation Impact Statements (RISs). 

Further to the Government’s decision to improve flexibility in the RIS process, in AGD this 
authority has been delegated to Senior Executive Service (SES) level officers (minimum 
SES Band 1 and above).  

If you have any queries regarding our policy, please contact Mr Matthew Minogue, Strategy and 
Delivery Division, at matthew.minogue@ag.gov.au or on 02 6141 3620. 

We look forward to working with the Office of Best Practice Regulation on future RISs. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

Iain Anderson 
November 2016 
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